

www.cityofkearney.org

CITY OF KEARNEY PRESS RELEASE For Immediate Release

Issued Date: May 23, 2018

Point of Contact: Michaella Benes, Executive Assistant, 308-233-3214

City of Kearney Offices to Observe Memorial Day Holiday

The City of Kearney offices, Kearney Public Library, Peterson Senior Activity Center and Kearney Police Department Front Desk will be closed Monday, May 28, 2018, in observance of the Memorial Day holiday. Normal hours of operation will resume on Tuesday, May 29, 2018.

Check out our web site at www.cityofkearney.org.

We are sending this News Release as a service to the news media and citizens of Kearney.

pc: City Council

Kearney Hub

KGFW KKPR KHAS KRVN KHGI TV

KSNB/NBC-Nebraska

1011Now

City Department Heads